
 

 
 

 
We would like to thank all families for their input regarding the proposed change 
of dates of the winter break. A vast majority of respondents opted for changing 
the dates. As a result, the School Board decided to adjust the school calendar to 
allow families to travel during the break and observe the 10-day quarantine upon 
return to Norway. Attached to this newsletter, you will find the updated calendar. 
You can also access it on our website. 
 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that Ms Perrin Thomas joined the GIS team last 
week. Parents can now contact her directly at perrin.thomas@gjovikis.no  
 

New teacher in Grade 5 
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This is a reminder that GIS staff should be contacted on their school email. School 
email addresses follow the same pattern: name.surname@gjovikis.no If you are 
unsure of the address or whom to contact, please send your message to 
post@gjovikis.no and it will be forwarded to the right member of the staff. 
Although private phone numbers are available on the internet, it is not 
appropriate to contact staff on their private phone. 
 
 
 
 

 
Please feel free to visit our school library catalogue to help your child reserve a 
book: https://apps.libresoft.co.uk/4724076141-0pqa38m1460bgvrhjw4j-gis/ 
 
The student login is the barcode number they were given when they started 
school. 
 
The password is a combination of a school created password (961ch) and the 
child’s name. Please pay attention to the upper case and lower case letter 
combination.  
 
For example:  Login barcode is 1234. Password is 961chBiBi  
(Student name is Big Bird) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contacting GIS staff  
 

LIBRESOFT 
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Many thanks to Aurora for her generous 
birthday donation of Witches to the library. 
We here at GIS, wish her a very happy 
birthday and thank her for her donation.  

 

Many thanks to Nikolay for his generous 
birthday donation of 100 kr towards a new 
book for the library. We here at GIS, wish 
him a very happy birthday and thank him for 
his donation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BOOK DONATIONS 



 
This is a reminder that students should not bring toys to school unless it has been 
agreed with the teacher as part of a learning engagement. Similarly, students do 
not need sunglasses indoor and should keep them in their backpacks. 
 

 
 
 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar  sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
Covid-19 testing  Gjøvik Town Hall   Tel. 61 15 89 11 

Contact details 

Toys 
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